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As an emergency physician who has witnessed patients suffering at the hand of 

corporations practicing medicine, I urge our legislatures to support HB 4130.  When 

corporations put profits above patients, their health and well-being suffer.  Studies 

have shown when private equity controls medical practices or nursing homes, the 

quality of care takes a nose dive.  When considering HB 4130 think of this way - who 

would you want taking care of your mother?  A physician with heart or Wall Street's 

wallet? 


